Konrad Jackson

From: Rep. Kurt Olson

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 11:39 AM
To: Konrad Jackson

Subject: FW: HB155

----- Original Message-----

From: Joanne Portwine [mailto:pph@gci.net]
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 9:04 AM

To: GOV.ALLlegislators@alaska.gov

Subject: HB155

To All Legislators,

As a road commissioner for College Road Service Area (the largest road service area in the
Fairbanks North Star Borough) I urge passage of HB155. We are very limited as to the amount
of road maintenance we can accomplish within current limits. Higher limits would allow
better maintenance on our paved streets and more affordable for our taxpayers. Maintenance
is our major focus, not capitol construction projects.

Thank you,

Dan Portwine

1500 Alaska Way

Fairbanks, AK 99709



